
 
 
 

 

 
1st November 2023 
 
To the Parent/Carer of all children in Squirrel Class 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 1 Walk in the Woods 
 
As part of our science learning journey, Year 1 children will be exploring trees, their environment and how they 
affect the world around us.   
 
To enhance this learning and help understand the topic in greater depth, the children of Squirrel class will be 
walking around Mercer’s Wood on Monday 6th November. 
 
Children will walk around Mercer’s Wood, accompanied by members of the school staff, where they will 
observe different trees, the environment they grow in and how they benefit us. 
 
Children will return to school and continue their learning in the classroom.  Please ensure that your child is 
wearing clothing suitable for the weather conditions on the day and wear shoes that are appropriate for 
walking on uneven ground. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

Mr K Ola 
Head of School 


